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  Building Tablet PC Applications Rob Jarrett,Philip Su,2002 Many pen-based
software platforms have been introduced in the last decade, but only recently
has the introduction of faster processors and hardware enabled mainstream
introduction of tablet-sized pen-based PCs. This book tackles the challenge
of writing compelling Tablet PC software on two fronts. First, it distills
decades of usability research into pen-based computing to present an
authoritative discussion of the optimal design of pen-based user interfaces.
Second, it provides an in-depth exposition of the Tablet PC Ink SDK, complete
with tips and tricks on how developers can produce the most powerful and
natural ink-aware applications. Distills decades of usability research into
pen-based software to present an authoritative discussion of the optimal
design of pen-based user interfaces Provides an in-depth exposition of the
TabletPC Ink SDK, complete with tips and tricks on how developers can produce
the most powerful and natural pen-based, ink-aware applications Co-written by
the lead software developer on the Microsoft TabletPC team
  How To Do Everything with Your Tablet PC Bill Mann,2003-04-14 Get small
with your new Tablet PC. Electronics expert Bill Mann provides details on
getting the most from the latest advancement in portable computing, plus
shows you how to connect with, and use, peripherals such as printers, fax
machines, cameras, and scanners.
  Windows For Tablets For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2013-03-14 Just for you--
Windows 8 from the tablet user's perspective If you're an experienced Windows
user, you don't need a guide to everything that Windows 8 can do, just to
those tools and functions that work on your tablet. And so here it is. This
new book zeros in on what you need to know to work best on your tablet with
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Windows 8. Topics include navigating the new Windows 8 interface and how it
works on a touchscreen, how to safely connect to the Internet, how to work
with apps or share your tablet in a group, and much more. If you're a new
tablet user, you'll particularly appreciate the fresh guidance on storing
files in the cloud, finding tools on the new Windows app store, and tablet
troubleshooting. Focuses just on using Windows 8 on tablet devices, giving
tablet users their own exclusive guide Covers unique Windows 8 tablet
features, such as the touchscreen interface, the new Windows app store, cloud
computing options, and tablet troubleshooting Explores using a tablet PC as a
media machine for music, photos, and video, as well as how to stay safe
online, improve performance, and other topics Reveals savvy, practical tips
from bestselling Windows For Dummies author Andy Rathbone Keep Windows 8 For
Tablets For Dummies close at hand and get the very most out of your Windows 8
tablet.
  Absolute Beginner's Guide to Tablet PCs Craig Forrest Mathews,2004 Whether
you use your Tablet PC for work or play, this easy to follow guide gets you
going quickly! Using real world scenarios that apply to teachers, students,
business professionals, medical professionals, and more,Absolute Beginner's
Guide to Tablet PCsshows you how to put Tablet PCs to use in real life. The
book shows you the basics for getting your Tablet PCs up and running, then
kicks it into high gear and shows you how to put your newfound palmtop power
to use! You will also learn how to use Microsoft's new OneNote application to
take, store, sort, and share notes with other users.
  The Impact of Tablet PCs and Pen-based Technology on Education Dave A.
Berque,Jane Prey,Robert H. Reed,2006 The tablet PC and similar pen-based
devices are being embraced by a wide variety of disciplines as tools for the
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radical enhancement of teaching and learning. Deployments of Tablet PCs span
all the K-12, higher education, and graduate levels and deal with an
amazingly diverse range of subject areas, including geology, writing,
mathematics, computer science, Japanese language, physics, engineering,
business, economics, and technical communications. Despite the diversity of
content areas, many deployments generate a singular passion among students
and teachers. In April of 2006, a group of educators gathered to exchange
ideas at the First Workshop on the Impact of Pen-based Technology on
Education (WIPTE). The editors have selected a subset of papers that were
presented at WIPTE for inclusion in this book. The papers have been selected
for their broad appeal, diverse content, and insightful evaluations. The
collective experiences of these authors will help the reader to identify best
practices with regard to the educational use of pen-based computing.
  The Impact of Tablet PCs and Pen-based Technology on Education Robert H.
Reed,Dave A. Berque,Jane Prey,2009 A wide variety of disciplines are
embracing Tablet PC's and similar pen-based devices as tools for the radical
enhancement of teaching and learning. This work stems from the Third Workshop
on the Impact of Pen-based Technology on Education (WIPTE).
  Computers to Tablets Jennifer Colby,2019-08-01 Tech is constantly
progressing and changing. But have you ever stopped and wondered how it all
started? In Computers to Tablets, discover how the first computer evolved
into the tablet and portable devices we have today. Engaging inquiry-based
sidebars encourage young readers to think, create, guess, and ask questions
about this technology. Book includes table of contents, glossary, index,
author biographies, and sidebars.
  IPad Means Business Julio Ojeda-Zapata,2011-07 The iPad is more than a
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plaything. Apple's touch-screen tablet is being embraced by individuals,
companies, schools, and universities as a business and productivity device.
With the power of a lower-end laptop and a smartphone's ease of use, not to
mention thousands of third-party apps, the iPad can do real work. While this
device isn't perfect, its future in the work world is assured. This book
shows how the iPad Means Business.
  Laptop and Tablet Basics: Windows 8 Edition Joli Ballew,2013-10-10 Discover
everything you want to know about your laptop and tablet in this easy-to-use
guide, from the most essential tasks that you'll want to perform, to solving
the most common problems you'll encounter.
  Tablet PCs in easy steps Michael Price,2013-04-24 The Tablet PC is a mobile
computer that incorporates a flat touchscreen, is operated by touching the
screen and by using an on screen keyboard, and is capable of running the full
Windows operating system. Touching the screen is not just a simple matter,
since it can involve up to ten points of contact and a range of touch
gestures. Tablet PCs can also incorporate sensors, to detect screen
brightness, rotation, tilt and motion, and location and direction. The Tablet
PC may include cameras, front and back facing, and may allow storage devices
and other components to be attached. You can use them with printers, with
networks, over the Internet and for Cloud computing. If you intend to buy a
Tablet PC for yourself or for a gift, Tablet PCs in easy steps will guide you
through choosing the right one, explaining the differences between them and
the options available. This handy guide then covers all the functions you’ll
need and will help you to set up, personalize and maintain your Tablet PC.
You’ll learn how to connect to and browse the internet, send and receive
message and emails, maintain your contacts and diary, download the most
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useful Windows 8 Apps from the Windows Store, sync and share your data, and
keep your Tablet PC software up-todate – all safely and securely. Tablet PCs
in easy steps will guide you through everything you need to know to get the
most out of your new Tablet PC, showing you how in easy steps. Tablet PCs in
easy steps concentrates on the Tablet PCs that run the latest Windows
operating systems – Windows RT (for ARM computers) or Windows 8 (for Intel
and AMD based computers).
  Windows 10 Easy Fixes Patrick McCloghrie,2017-01-31 This is the book you
will want to keep at your side when you use your PC. It gives simple
instructions to make Windows 10 work exactly the way YOU want it to; click by
click, tap by tap. It addresses desktop, laptop, tablet and 2 in 1 devices.
Instructions are divided into chapters addressing each feature you may want
to change or better understand. It shows you how to control your computer
with confidence by following the simple instructions. At the same time you
will get to know the precautions you should take to keep your data and apps
safe from problems and disasters. The book contains a Glossary of some terms
you may want explained further. It has a guide to walk you through the maze
of the Settings screens, and it has a listing of shortcut keys that can speed
up your interface with the computer or tablet.Whether you are timid like my
Aunt Martha or a young geek, this book will make you a happy user.
  Teach Yourself VISUALLY Windows 8 Tablets Paul McFedries,2012-09-07 A
visual guide to all the features of the new Windows 8 Tablet This must-have
resource features visually rich, step-by-step instructions that show you how
to get the most enjoyment from your Windows 8 tablet. Learn about the
exciting new Metro UI, optimized specifically for touch devices. The most
popular and commonly used apps and functions are covered too, along with the
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basics of syncing with a network, setting up e-mail, watching videos,
listening to music, and common productivity tasks. This book provides all the
guidance needed to enjoy all the best the new Windows 8 tablets have to
offer. Includes information on Microsoft's Windows 8 and the new Metro UI in
a clear and easy-to-navigate visual manner Contains over 125 Windows tablet
tasks, illustrated with full-color screenshots Offers clear, step-by-step
instructions Consistent placement of information makes learning fast and
efficient Teach Yourself VISUALLY Windows 8 Tablet offers concise, step-by-
step instruction that's perfect for visual learners.
  Windows 10 Revealed Kinnary Jangla,2015-08-21 Windows 10 Revealed is your
essential step-by-step guide to using a desktop, laptop, Surface or Windows
Phone running Microsoft Windows 10, providing a complete resource for both
the beginner and the enthusiast. Techniques are illustrated step-by-step
using photography and screen shots throughout, together with concise, easy to
follow text from an established expert in the field, providing a
comprehensive guide to Windows. Whether you have just bought your first
computer, laptop or are a keen computer user who has just upgraded to Windows
10, this book will provide you with a firm grasp of the underpinning
foundations and equip you with the skills needed to use a computer like a
pro.
  The Impact of Tablet PCs and Pen-based Technology on Education 2007 Lenard
J. Cohen,Jane Prey,Jasna Dragović-Soso,Robert H. Reed,Dave A. Berque,2007 A
wide variety of disciplines are embracing Tablet PC's and similar pen-based
devices as tools for the radical enhancement of teaching and learning.
Deployments of Tablet PCs have spanned the K-12, undergraduate, and graduate
levels and have dealt with an amazingly diverse range of subject areas. This
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work is aimed at identifying best practices in the educational use of pen-
based computing so that all educators may benefit from this next generation
of technology.
  The Impact of Tablet PCs and Pen-based Technology on Education Robert H.
Reed,Dave A. Berque,2010 A wide variety of disciplines are embracing Tablet
PCs and similar pen-based devices as tools for the radical enhancement of
teaching and learning. The Workshop on the Impact of Pen-based Technology on
Education (WIPTE) was first held in 2006 to leverage this shared passion and
to identify best practices in the educational use of pen-based computing.
This monograph shares work presented at the Fifth Workshop on the Impact of
Pen-based Technology on Education, held at Virginia Tech in October 2010. The
papers and abstracts contained in the monograph discuss a variety of
techniques for supporting teaching and learning through the use of pen-based
technology across disciplines, grade levels, and countries. By sharing this
information broadly, the editors hope that the workshop's impact will extend
far beyond the attendees. The monograph is organized in two sections. The
first section includes fifteen full-length, peer-reviewed papers that report
on the use of pen-based technology in a range of educational settings. Each
paper includes evaluation data to help the reader appreciate the
effectiveness of the work. The second section includes fifteen short
abstracts that summarize the keynote talks and other presentations that
rounded out the 2010 WIPTE program. Taken as a whole, the monograph
identifies best practices with regard to using pen-based technologyùpractices
that the reader can apply to his or her own work.
  2015 Worldwide Supply Chain Analysis: Notebook PC, Tablet, LCD TV and LCD
TV Panel MIC Research Team,2016-08-01 Global notebook PC market has been
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challenged since 2012, and the prevalence of smart handheld devices continues
to put a dent in the notebook PC market in 2015. Meanwhile, after four years
of rapid growth, development of the worldwide tablet market slowed down in
2014, with mature markets of the United States and Western Europe reaching a
saturation point. By contrast, LCD TV shipments managed to grow slightly in
2014, thanks to the 2014 FIFA World Cup. This book presents an overview of
component supply chains of notebook PC, tablet, LCD TV and LCD TV panel,
examines product development trends, and analyzes the strategies of branded
vendors as well as contract makers.
  Laptops For Dummies Dan Gookin,2009-02-25 Laptops For Dummies, 3rd Edition
shows you how to use your laptop to its fullest potential, from how to
purchase a laptop and what to do when you first open the box to how to keep
your laptop safe and running smoothly. You will discover how to choose and
purchase the right laptop for you, how to set up and maintain your laptop,
customize user accounts, adding your laptop to networks, printing, and
connecting to the Internet. In this updated and revised edition, find
information about synchronizing with the desktop, coordinating email pickup
between two machines, remote access to the desktop, networking, power
management, storage, and especially laptop security. You’ll find out how to:
Navigate all your laptop’s components Use keyboard shortcuts and a mouse
Organize and manage files and accounts Print files and add your laptop to a
network Properly equip your laptop carrying case with tools and resources
Manage the power supply Add software tools to synchronize and update files
between a laptop, a PDA, and a desktop or office server In addition to the
basics, find lists of ten battery tips and tricks, ten handy laptop
accessories, and ten things you should keep in your laptop carrying case in
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Laptops for Dummies, 3rd Edition, a convenient and handy guide!
  AARP Tablets Corey Sandler,2012-05-10 Take on your tablet with confidence
and get connected! AARP Tablets: Tech To Connect provides you with the know-
how to become savvy with your tablet PC. From downloading apps and syncing to
your other devices to storing data online and browsing the web, this fun-but-
straightforward guide helps you learn everything you need to know so you can
immediately start enjoying your new tablet. Provides you with just the right
amount of hand holding to get started with selecting the right tablet,
getting familiar with the hardware and software, and finding your comfort
zone with the operating system Assumes no prior knowledge and walks you
through shopping on the Internet, getting connected with social networking,
e-mailing friends and family, and organizing files Offers detailed
instructions for checking medical information, traveling, staying safe
online, downloading books, and more Features task-oriented tutorials arranged
in such a way that is easy to find material and success AARP Tablets: Tech To
Connect is the ideal guide to help readers harness the power of their tablet
and take advantage of all the amazing things it can do.
  Laptop and Tablet Basics for the Over 50s: Windows 8 Edition Joli
Ballew,2013 Discover everything you want to know about your laptop and tablet
in this easy-to-use guide, from the most essential tasks that you'll want to
perform, to solving the most common problems you'll encounter.
  Android Tablets For Dummies Dan Gookin,2016-11-14 A quick and easy
reference to get the most out of your Android tablet It's not a computer and
it's not a smartphone—so what in the world is it? Whether you're new to
Android or new to tablets altogether, you're about to experience mobile
computing like never before with this fun, full-color guide! In Android
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Tablets For Dummies, you'll find clear, easy-to-follow explanations for
making sense of all the features native to Android tablets, as well as model-
specific guidance. Inside, trusted tech guru Dan Gookin—who wrote the very
first For Dummies book in 1991—walks you through setting up your Android
tablet, navigating the interface, browsing the web, setting up email, finding
the best apps, and so much more. No matter which Android tablet tickles your
fancy, this hands-on guide takes the intimidation out of the technology and
gives you everything you need to make the most of your new device. Set up
your tablet, configure the Home screen, and get connected Surf the web, send
and receive email and texts, and use video chat and social media to keep in
touch with family and friends Have fun with photos, videos, games, eBooks,
music, and movies Get up and running with the Nougat Operating System If
you're eager to learn the ins and outs of your Android device—but don't want
to pull your hair out in the process—this one-stop guide has you covered.
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pages.
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